Great Chesterford C of E Primary Academy
Reception Class Newsletter and Topic Web- Spring Term – January 2021
Dear Parents and Children,
I hope you all had a relaxing Christmas holiday – it seems quite a long time ago now! We have not had the start to the Spring term that we had all hoped for but, nevertheless,  we will endeavour to make it a half term full of interesting learning activities and, hopefully, through the power of technology, the children will still be able to share some time together.  
Remote Learning
As per my previous letters regarding home learning and Zoom contact, I will continue to send out a Sway and host a “share a story” session each day.  Please bear with me whilst I explore different ways of presenting activities and grapple with any technical challenges that may arise!   I will try to avoid the need to use a printer and will suggest resources that you can easily access at home.
Topic

Our topic this first half term is “Explorers and Adventurers” which will enable us to use our imagination to venture forth to Antarctica and find out about Chinese New Year.  We will also be thinking about the different seasons with a focus on winter and spring. I will send you more information about next half term nearer the time.
I have also attached a topic web for this term which will give you an idea of the type of activities that we may cover.  
P.E./Games

PE usually takes place on a Thursday and Friday. It is, of course, really important that children remain active whether they are in school or are learning from home.   I will add activities and suggest websites on the Sway that you may wish to use to inspire physical activity at home.  
Communication
 
Should you have any queries about remote learning or would like any other support, please do not hesitate to contact me on the class email address that we have set up  – reception@greatchesterford.essex.sch.uk   I appreciate that this is a challenging time for all and I would be happy to offer any support that I can.
Whether your child is in school or learning from home, I look forward to working with you all during this term.
Best wishes,

Amanda Davies
